
Harvest Festival – Donations 

 
As part of our Harvest celebration, we as a school would like to 

remember two of the values of our Herrick Character. 

Citizen – Member of the community  

&  

Empathy – Helper of others.  

 

We are reaching out for your generosity and help, to be a better 

member of the community & helper of others, by asking for food 

donations.  

Any form of dried food, pasta, rice, noodles, biscuits or tinned goods 

would be greatly appreciated. No Nuts or Chickpeas 

Last date for donations is 29th September 2023 

All items donated will be collected and distributed by The Salvation 

Army. 

  

Donations will be happily received by the school office. 

Thank you for generosity and kindness 

Herrick Primary School 

 


